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Department of Education and the IRS indicated that these funds are NOT going to be taxed, 
much like the original CARES Act funding.

These funds are typically refunded on Tuesdays from your student account to BankMobile, who 
then directs the funds to you, depending on your refund preference selection. Therefore, it is 
important that you check your address through your student portal to make sure it is current 
(MyPortal > My Profile > Change Addresses or Phones) and use REFUNDSELECTION.COM to 
pick your refund method. If you need to make any updates to your address, follow the steps 
listed below:


Log in to your student portal.

    Click on "My Profile" on the left-hand side of the screen.

    Click on "Change Addresses or Phones".

    Click on "Update Addresses and Phones" towards the bottom of the screen.

    Click on "Current" for each address type you need to update.

    Make the necessary changes and then click "Submit" at the bottom of the page.







